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CCPL INVITES COMIC BOOK FANS TO THE ANNUAL 
CHESTERFIELD COMIC CON 
 
CHESTERFIELD COUNTY, VA — Chesterfield County Public Library will host its sixth annual 

Chesterfield Comic Con on Saturday, March 17, 10 a.m.-3 p.m., Meadowdale Library, 4301 

Meadowdale Blvd, North Chesterfield, 23234.  

Participants can come dressed as their favorite comic book, science fiction or movie 

character and visit more than 15 vendors selling or showcasing items including comic 

collectibles, comic books and comic art. The family-friendly event will have snacks for sale, an 

art station and three photo booth stations with life-size props, like Jabba the Hut.   

     Join us for a Facebook live event to learn more about this year’s Comic Con, including 

why the library program attracts thousands of people each year. CCPL’s Facebook live is 

scheduled at 3:30 p.m., Wednesday, March 14. 

https://www.facebook.com/ChesterfieldVALibrary  

  For more information, visit library.chesterfield.gov or call (804) 751-CCPL. 

  
CCPL programs are brought to you with generous support from the Friends of the Chesterfield 
County Public Library. 
 
 CCPL: Not Your Everyday Library https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-nRxQdDIcts&t=3s 
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